Explanation

Owner Mary Luke Noonan, Program Director for St. John Center

For Homeless Men, and host David Desjardins, Director of Audio

Visual for AVMS, will be renting out the house at 332 Kenilworth

Road for short term rentals. It is a two bedroom, 1.5 bath house

and will be rented in its entirety.
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November 13, 2019

To the Adjoining Property Owners, Neighborhood Group Representatives expressing interest in this area
and Metro Councilperson for the 9t District.

Mary Luke Noonan and David Desjardins plan to submit a development proposal to request a
conditional use permit for 332 Kenilworth Road.

If granted, this would allow 332 Kenilworth Road to be used a non-owner occupied short term rental.

In accordance with the procedures of Louisville Metro Planning and Design Services, we have been
directed to invite you to discuss this proposal before an application can be filed. This will be an informal
meeting to give you the opportunity to review the proposed plan and discuss the proposal with the
developer. This meeting will be held in addition to the established public meeting procedures of the
Board of Zoning Adjustment.

The meeting to discuss this development proposal will be held on:

Monday, December 2 at 6pm

332 Kenilworth Road, Louisville, KY 40206

At this meeting, Mary Luke Noonan and David Desjardins will explain the proposal and then discuss any
concerns you have. We encourage you to attend this meeting and to share your thoughts,

RECEWVED
DEC 06 2019

PLANNING &
DESIGN SERVICES

T9-ETHP 170270



4
-

otk

01 MOH\S324nosay Suiuueid\Suiuueld\:o

> -
1) 2
gc 8§ M
Z2 (Y
_ew =_Mm
.lll.mnvIWQImT‘....
m »)
Y cacrse 7P NT | TE05-LLE e o (puvvr=Sp | TISISIA AP o iia8
= WY o (l
O T ._oemk.cg%;o_ % TS TG | PtoR T3 WTZ) “\0°) ;oafdy;éé ywmuw\ W QY
[ ~ ' VPP~ reren'sn >
PPNV 9 2 VPRIOP [Gpa/ ki taS | Dot Yo ~EIIVpg €L <sToE E\ m»i\w e >
= AHPDOY ot 22
= jlrewy auoyd diz ssaJppy j9a4S mEmz. .
Le J\u DQD#.LOMJDU TJ?..PDOQ
L PIlizacy el 5 Loy © 7 277 }asysg ssuepuapy bu _
ey



Summary of Neighborhood Meeting
Held on December 2, 2019 @ 6:00 PM

Three neighbors came to the meeting. They all reported being
part of the Clifton Neighborhood Association. They had
questions about the overall process and wanted to review some
of our application paperwork. They also had questions about
parking and we discussed the parking habits and concerns of
Kenilworth Road. While there is one parking spot designated for
332 Kenilworth Road, renters will be told to park on the street so

as not to disturb the neighbor with whom the driveway is shared.

There was some concern about how to contact us in an
emergency. We assured them that we are both local, and in fact

are within a 10-minute drive of the property.
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